EdeZS@outlook.co.nz

From: White, Rachel (R.) <rjone609@ford.com>
Sent: Tuesday, 27 October 2020 3:34 PM

To: Peter Paterson

Subject: RE: Mach 1

Hi Peter

Hope you enjoyed the lovely weather during the long weekend.

We are working on a brochure at present and then will upload to the website when finished. | have checked and
your details are in the Keep me informed list. The team are working on the communication which they plan to send
out in the next few days. Nothing has been sent yet.

There is some confusion around the Torsen Limited Slip Differential. We believe its not available in NZ and
Australia. The Australian team are further investigating and will provide an update.

The pricing in NZ is the same for all colours.

Kind Regards
Rachel

From: Peter Paterson <pdp25@outlook.co.nz>
Sent: Monday, 26 October 2020 8:30 p.m.

To: White, Rachel (R.) <rjone609@ford.com>
Subject: RE: Mach 1

Hi Rachel
Thanks for the reply!!

I was reading the AU brochure, the Torsen Diff was listed in that brochure.

Ford NZ haven’t put it up on their website yet.

Has Ford NZ got a brochure?

Fighter Jet Gray is it the same price? $97,990.00

I signed up a week ago to that page (keep me Informed) I haven’t received anything to date.

1. Has anything been sent out on that page?
2. Can you please cheek that [ am signed up on that page? ( I don’t want to miss out on a Mach 1)

& 21 MACH .

Many thanks for your time.

Cheers

Peter Paterson
021491177



